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I 
Dear James 

Matt Speed 

03 January 2024 16:36 

Bunten, James 

Raj Gupta 

RE: APP/PCU/CPOP/Y5420/3316757 - The London Borough of Haringey (High Road 

West Phase A) CPO 2023 - NPPF 

Follow up 

Flagged 

I hope you are well. Thank you for the letters circulated in relation to the revised NPPF. To confirm, Objector 3 does 

not consider that the revised NPPF has any relevance to its case and therefore has no comments. 

Kind regards 

Matt 

Matt Speed 

Associate 

Town Legal LLP 

Mobile: 

10 Throgmorton Avenue, London EC2N 2DL 

www.townlegal.com 

Most highly rated planning law team in the country (Planning magazine annual Planning Law Survey 2019 - 2023) 
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